
Dearest Achilles, 
 
Following the past three months to rest and recuperate from our time in 
Grendel hands, and the rescue the Heroes of Anvil performed to ensure our 
return, we wish to make a proposal to you. 
 
With the Grendel so close to Damakan’s Forge and not end of the war in sight, 
we wish to relocate the Bladeworks to the site of the new Runeforge beginning 
construction in Redoubt. This will ensure that we can continue to produce the 
quality weaponry for which we are renowned. Following an exchange of letters 
with the Civil Service, it has been determined that one wain each of weirwood 
and mithril, and 4 crowns would be sufficient to establish new forges and 
workshops in Limus. If an additional wain of white granite were to be 
supplied, along with 2 additional crowns, we could look to expand our 
operations with a newly devised foundry and tempering baths. This would 
allow us to further improve the quality of our weapons, and sell them for a 
higher price, increasing your Prosperity in turn. 
 
With regards 
 
The assembled artisans of Damakan’s Bladeworks   


